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November 2017 

Family Fun Night 

Save the date for our annual Fall Family Fun 
Night on Friday, November 17th, from 5:30pm 
– 9:00pm!  We will have bounce houses, craft 

booths, pulled pork sandwiches, a talent 
show, silent auction, and so much more! 

 

 

 

Save the Date 

 11/1- WASC Visit 

 11/1-11/16- See’s Candy Fundraiser 

 11/6- Grad Night Reservation/Deposit 

Due 

 11/7-Mike’s Pizza Fundraiser 

 11/13- MEOC Presentation 

 11/20-11/24- Thanksgiving Break 

 

Grad Night Reservation Form 

The Grad Night Senior Trip to Disneyland 

will take place on May 23, 2018.  All seniors 

who plan on attending this trip must have a 

reservation form and deposit of at least $20.00 

turned in to their site office by November 6, 

2017. 

If you have any questions, please call the 

office at 532-0083. 

Grad Night Fundraiser at Mike’s 

Pizza   

Mike’s Pizza will be hosting a fundraiser for 

Gold Rush Charter School Seniors on 

November 7th, from 6:00pm-8:00pm!  Stop by 

and enjoy some pizza while supporting the 

senior class. Twenty percent of the proceeds 

will benefit those going on the Grad Night 

trip. Don’t forget to mention that you are 

with Gold Rush Charter School.  

Guests on Campus 

Gold Rush High School is accredited by the 

Western Association of Schools and Colleges 

(WASC).  We are excited to announce that 

WASC representatives will be on-campus on 

November 1st to see our renovated Science 

Lab, Technology Lab, Resource Department 

and Independent Study Suites! Student Spotlight: 

Congratulations: 

 Anthony Felts received the Frontporch 

Scholarship. We are excited to see all that you 

accomplish!  Congratulations on this amazing 

achievement! 

Lending a Helping Hand: 

Jillena Sherf recently went on a trip to 

Houston Texas to help with relief efforts after 

Hurricane, Harvey! Thank you, it is always a 

joy to see students making a difference.  

  



 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elks National Foundation 

Scholarship 

The Most Valuable Student Scholarship 

deadline is November 27th.  

They also have a Legacy Scholarship and 

Emergency Educational Grants (awarded to 

children and grandchildren of Elk members), 

and a vocational grant.  

Please contact Jennifer in the College, Career, 

and Readiness Center for more information. 

533-8644 ext. 218. 

 

 

Apply to a University  

Attention all college bound students! 
 

The California State University (CSU) 
application submission window opened 

on October 1st.  
 

The University of California (UC) application 
window is open from November 1st-

November 30th.  
 

Call Jennifer Warren at 533-8644 ext. 218 for 
any questions, help with applications, or 

additional information. 
 

 

Are You Ready for the SAT? 

If you are a junior or senior who is 

considering going to a four-year university 

after high school, we encourage you to take 

the SAT. 

If you have any questions or would like to 

take the SAT, please contact Jennifer Warren 

in the College, Career, and Readiness Center 

at 533-8644 ext.218. 

FAFSA Workshop 

Michelle Walker, a representative, from the 

Motherlode Educational Opportunity Center 

(MEOC) will be visiting on November 13th, 

to do a FAFSA Workshop.  The workshop 

will be held from 8:30am-9:30am for high 

school seniors who plan on graduating this 

spring and going on to college in the fall of 

2018.  You must sign up in order to take 

advantage of this workshop as additional 

forms/tax documents are needed. 

Ms. Walker will also do a presentation at 

1:00pm on the benefits of attending college. 

If you have any questions, or to sign up for 

the FAFSA workshop, please contact Jennifer 

Warren in the College, Career, and Readiness 

Center at 533-8644 ext. 218. 

 

Attention Class of 2018! 

Our office will be calling to make an 

appointment for you in our College and 

Career Readiness Center. Appointments are 

voluntary and are aimed to offer resources 

for students' college and/or career path after 

high school. Any interested high school 

student is welcome to call Jennifer Warren at 

533-8644 ext. 218 to set up an appointment. 

 

Looking for Classified Subs 

We are currently looking for qualified 
substitutes to come and cover when a yard 
duty will be absent.  If you are interested, 

please contact Brittney Schertz at the Country 
School Office.  No credential required. 
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